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INDEPENDENT COMMISSION
AGAINST CORRUPTION

NEW SOUTH WALES

The Hon Jeremy Buckingham MLC

Chair

Portfolio Committee No. 1 — Premier & Finance
Parliament House

Macquarie Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

BY EMAIL: portfoliocommittee1@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Chair,

| am writing in relation to the Budget Estimates hearing of 28 August 2024 and the
supplementary questions subsequently provided to the Commission.

Correction to transcript

At page 83 of the uncorrected version of the transcript provided to the Commission, the Chief
Commissioner refers to “the Berejiklian Government” as being responsible for a significant
funding cut which resulted in the retrenchment of Commission staff. The cut in funding was for
the 2016-17 year and occurred during the Baird premiership, not the Berejiklian premiership.
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Yours faithfully,

Paul Lakatos SC
A/ Chief Commissioner

13 September 2024
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